
Minutes of the Board of License Commissioners for their meeting held on Tuesday,  
July 20, 2004, at Weymouth Town Hall in the Chambers 
 
Attendance:  Chairman Franklin Fryer, Town Clerk; Clerk Jeffrey Richards, Director of Municipal 
Licenses & Inspections; Fire Chief Robert Leary; Richard Marino, Director of Public Health; Police 
Chief James Thomas; Town Solicitor George E. Lane, Jr.; Licensing Officer Brian King and  
Lisa VanWinkle, Secretary 
 
Chairman Fryer called the meeting to order at 2 PM.   
 
APPLICATION OF GAMBINO’S RESTAURANT INC. D/B/A CAPONE’S PIZZERIA & 
PROHIBITION PUB FOR AN ALL ALCOHOLIC RESTAURANT/COMMON 
VICTUALLER TRANSFER AT 1235 WASHINGTON ST. 
 
 
 
APPLICATION OF GAMBINO’S RESTAURANT INC. D/B/A CAPONE’S PIZZERIA & 
PROHIBITION PUB FOR AN ANNUAL ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE AT  
1235 WASHINGTON ST. 
 
 
 
APPLICATION OF LJP CORP. D/B/A LORD JEFFREY’S PUB FOR ALTERATIONS TO 
THE PREMISES LOCATED AT 450 WASHINGTON ST. 
 
 
 
KENO APPLICATION FROM BUCK’S BAR & GRILL, 416 WASHINGTON ST. 
 
 
 
APPROVALS 
 
• One-Day Wine & Malt Permit: St. Albert the Great Church 
 
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
 
• Meeting Schedule 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
• Bean Stalk Restaurant has notified the Board that they have closed their restaurant as of July 12, 

2004. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lisa VanWinkle,  
Recording Secretary 
 
 
_____________________________   _________________________ 
Approved by      Date 


